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Partners
All project activities take place in the UK, Greece, Cyprus, Lithuania and Italy, 
thanks to the work of 6 organisations:

Children First (CF) is a 2-year European project 
funded by the European Commission 

through the Rights, Equality and Citizenship Programme (2014-2020).

Project duration: 01/09/2019-30/08/2021

Grant Agreement number: 
856844 — Children First — REC-AG-2018/REC-RDAP-GBV-AG-2018

How can you help?
We will meet once per month to learn and discuss 

together, and to find new ways to promote the rights 
of young people and to create new exciting tools.

Interested?
Please, send us a message/email or call us… 

Recruitment is now open!

c e s i e
t h e w o r l d i s o n l y o n e c r e a t u r e

Coordinator  The IARS International Institute / UK
Arthur Peirce, a.peirce@iars.org.uk
www.iars.org.uk

Symplexis / Greece
Vasia Karkantzou, karkantzou.v@symplexis.eu
symplexis.eu

Center for Social Innovation – CSI / Cyprus
Annita Tsolaki, annita.tsolaki@csicy.com
csicy.com

Diversity Development Group / Lithuania 
Lina Kisevičienė, lina@diversitygroup.lt
www.diversitygroup.lt

CESIE / Italy
Rights and Justice Unit, 
Francesca Barbino, francesca.barbino@cesie.org
cesie.org 

Harokopio University / Greece
George Dimitrakopoulos, gdimitra@hua.gr
www.hua.gr Addressing Gender Based Violence

from the bottom-up

Alex
Nota
Qua ho lasciato lo spazio per il sito web.



The Project
Gender-based violence is a widespread phenomenon 
in all areas of society. Children and young people are 
no strangers to this type of violence, and policy and 
literature on the issue are slowly growing. 

However, “dating violence” amongst children and 
teenagers remains largely under-researched and 
untackled.  

The “Children First” project partners wish to prevent 
and tackle dating violence amongst children and young 
people. 

We are 6 organisations and associations working in 
the UK, Greece, Cyprus, Lithuania and Italy that 
believe that children and young people should always 
come first. 

We need YOUR help!
We would like to hear your views and to receive your 
guidance. You know more than you think you do about 
this. Do you want to become a member of our 
Advisory Board? Do you want to meet young people 
who, like you, wish to make a difference? 

Are you tired of hearing or reading that boys should 
be strong and should not cry, that girls are delicate 
and fragile? 

Be our advisor! 
What we offer:

You will learn how to interview people and how to 
create and implement an awareness-raising 
campaign

You will have your voice heard 

You will learn all there is to know about 
gender-based violence and gender 
stereotypes

You will inspire the creation of an 
online game to help combat 
dating violence

You will talk and exchange ideas 
with young people from 
5 European countries


